
Chiefs report for March;  
   
1.  We received 20 resumes for open position.  
   
2.  We will be setting up a night for gear sizing.  
   
3.  Drills for March;  
13th Fire Department response to Lithium fires.  
20th SCBA recert.  
29th Chain saws, structural and log.  
   
4.  Paperwork filled for injury, at a structure fire.  
   
5.  Apparatus committee has met several times, and are working on a replacement schedule.  
   
6.  Heater has been repaired in the Gym and mechanic shop.  
   
7.  Apparatus check sheets are getting updated on the new software.   
   
8.  We performed a walk though of the treatment plant. We will have to schedule multiple dates to 
keep the number around 8 firefighters. I will be setting a date for our mutual aid confined space 
companies to walk though also.  
   
   
Thank you,  

 

Chief #3900 

 


